[bookmark: _GoBack]Save the Hoodie campaign launched across Surf Coast
$1000 in prizes offered for those who spread the Hoodie word
A campaign to ensure the survival one of Victoria’s most vulnerable birds has been launched with $1000 in prizes on offer to those who help to spread the Save the Hoodie word. 
The Great Ocean Road Coast Committee (GORCC) with the support of Surf Coast Shire, Bird Life Australia and other partners is working to encourage beachgoers to keep their dogs away from breeding zones. 
Despite ongoing efforts to protect these vulnerable, beach-nesting birds during breeding season, each year almost all Hooded Plover nests on the beach fail and few, if any, chicks survive. 
In fact, only 2.5% of Hooded Plover chicks survive and there are only around 10 Hooded Plover breeding pairs on the Surf Coast, with one pair and one adult bird having just recently been killed by a cat, fox or dog (autopsies underway by Birdlife Australia).



ince 2006 GORCC has been working with BirdLife Australia and other partners to protect the Surf Coast's previously only known regular Hooded Plover breeding site at Point Roadknight.   Other sites have recently been identified, including at Point Impossible, Moggs Creek and Fairhaven beaches.
To give our 'hoodies' the best chance of breeding successfully, special signs are installed on these beaches during each breeding season to alert beachgoers to nesting areas and advise on appropriate human behaviour around these sites.   GORCC also works to support volunteer Hooded Plover monitors and to educate the community about these vulnerable little birds.
Despite efforts to protect Hoodies during the breeding season, each year many nest fail and few, if any, chicks survive.  So, in 2014, the Save the Hoodie campaign was initiatied. 
The campaign is a joint effort which has recieved generous support from a range of partners.  Thank you to the below businesses and organisations who are supporting the campaign.

